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MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : The Regional Executive Director
(NCR, CAR, Regions 1 —13)

FROM : The Undersecretary
Policy, Planning and International Affairs and
Chair, Performance Management Group

SUBJECT : REGIONAL FOCAL PERSON FOR STREAMLINING AND
PROCESS IMPROVEMENT OF CRITICAL SERVICES (SPICS)
FY2020

DATE ; QC‘Z‘ZWD

Pursuant to Memorandum Circular no. 2020-1 Re: “Guidelines on the Grant of the
Performance-Based Bonus (PBB) for Fiscal Year (FY) 2020 under Executive Order No. 80,
s. 2012 and Executive Order No. 201, s. 2016 issued on June 2, 2020 stating the use of the
same criteria and conditions for FY 2019 PBB for the evaluation and grant of the PBB FY
2020 performance, to be given in FY 2021. Similar with the PBB FY 2019 the agency is
required to support the Administration’s focus on the streamlining of government services,
with the implementation of Republic Act (RA) No. 11032 known as the Ease of Doing
Business (EODB) and Efficient Government Delivery Service Act of 2018, in promoting
integrity, transparency, accountability, proper management of public affairs and public
property; as well as to establish practices, aimed for efficient turnaround of the delivery of
government service and the prevention of graft and corruption in the government.

In line with the aforementioned, may we request for representatives from the Regional
Office who will serve as focal person and alternate focal person for the consolidation and
submission of the Region’s Streamlining and Process Improvement of Critical Services to be
submitted on or before October 30, 2020 via email to ppso.pmed@denr.gov.ph. May we
also request that the said representative be given a Regional Special Order indicating the
following:

Name Office Designation Email Address | Contact No.

For your preferential attention.

ATTY. J S R. LEONES
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